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June 13, 2019 
 

 

 

Collin Cuttrone McMichael 

TreeFolks 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of Application Dated June 13, 2019 
 

Dear Collin, 

 

I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your Application dated June 

13, 2019 for the project entitled Reforesting Austin’s Riparian Zones and Parks. 

 
 

 

Very truly yours, 

Mark McPherson 
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